
 N E W S 
What’s New? 

Last week we re-launched our OPAL playtimes. 

Each key stage has been responsible for  

developing different areas within the school 

grounds and we now have the following areas up 

and running: mud kitchen, water area,  

construction and den building area, small world 

area, stage area.  The children have access to 

these areas both at play times and lunch times 

and are enjoying exploring the new areas. We 

have also recruited OPAL rangers who are  

supporting play. 

Donations 

This month we are looking for  

donations of the following items: 

 Sand toys e.g. buckets, spades, 

sand moulds etc 

 Wheeled  items e.g. suitcases, 

wheel barrows, buggies (full size 

and toy), trolleys, bikes, scooters, 

hoovers, skateboards 

Thank you for your support with  

donations so far. 

Notices 

 Please can all children have    

wellies or walking boots in 

school to be able to access all  

areas at playtimes. 

 Children are able to use their 

own scooters at playtimes. If 

they wish to do so, they MUST 

have a helmet. Scooters can be 

parked in the scooter racks      

beside the bike shed in the main 

yard. 
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